20 May 2021

Notice on Termination of Hong Kong Dollar Banknotes
Verification

We would like to inform that with effect from 20th May 2021, The Hongkong and

Shanghai Banking Corporation Limited, Macau Branch will not be offering verification
service of Hong Kong Dollar bankotes.

For any enquiries, please contact HSBC Wealth and Personal Banking Hotline at (853)
8599 2888.
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